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INTELLIGENCE BUREAU /0?07’
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Government of India
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New Delhi, dated 227/,2022

&

Sub: Your RTI application seeking information on point 1 (Number of
Rohingyas resising in India) under RTI Act 2005.

Please refer to your RTI application dated 23/03/2022 transferred by the
Ministry of Home Affairs vide their letter dated 30/03/2022 (received in this office on
04/04/2022) on the above cited subject.

2 it is mentioned that sought information partially pertains to Bureau of
Immigration (Bol)/Intelligence Bureau (IB). However, as per Chapter VI, Section 24
(1) and Second Schedule of the RTI Act 2005, Bol/IB is exempted from providing

any information / details on the subject.

X In case you are not satisfied with the above reply, you may file an appeal with
the Appellate Authority, Sh. Sandeep Sharma, Deputy Director, 1B, Level-7, East
Block-8, R. K. Puram, New Delhi-110066 within 30 days of regeipt of this letter by

you.
(U.Kinh('

Joint Deputy Director
& CPIO

Copy to Sh. V. S. Rana, Director (C & OCI))/CPIO, MHA, (Foreigners
Division/Citizenship Wing), Major Dhyan Chand National Stadium, New Delhi-
110002 w.r.t. letter No. 26027/82/2022-1C.| dated 30/03/2022.




